
Summer Math Challenge

A Message to Cromwell's Parents and Students entering grades 1-12:

Success in math leads to infinite possibilities. You have worked so hard this

year to strengthen your math skills. Keep them sharp by practicing throughout

the summer. Please see information below about our Connecticut Education

Commissioner’s Summer Math Challenge.

Why? Because being mathematically literate is important. Mathematically

literate individuals are able to make informed decisions about the world around

them and have the interest and confidence to meet the needs and challenges of

today’s society.

What? Click on the SUMMERMATH FLIER to access information for how to

participate at your grade level.

If you choose to participate, please bring the Summer Math Log or completed

Summer Passport back to your school's math/classroom teacher on or before

September 8th to be recognized for your participation. Students that complete

these challenges will be acknowledged in the fall through a variety of

building-based raffles, celebrations and/or extra credit opportunities within your

math class.

For additional information

click:https://portal.ct.gov/SDE/Math/Summer-Math-Challenge

https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/SDE/Math/SummerMath/SummerMath_flier_English.pdf
https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/SDE/Math/SummerMath/SummerMath_log.pdf
https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/SDE/Math/SummerMath/Passports_TEMPLATE.pdf
https://portal.ct.gov/SDE/Math/Summer-Math-Challenge

